
Nancy Kaye <wakspak@gmail.com> Fri, Oct 11, 2024 at 8:44 AM 

To: George Kinney <George@powercore.net>, Wendy Kinney <wendy@powercore.net> 

 
Dearest Wendy and George, 

 

Thank you so much for arranging the visit to Andrea.  Her council has changed my idea of 
care and progress. 

 

She advised me to do only small movements that are not painful.  I have been pushing 
past the pain and keeping going until I could go no more.  She really seems to understand 
the nerve pain I am experiencing and know how to improve it. 

 

I can’t thank you enough for the introduction and for caring enough to help me rejoin the 
world.  Other people say feel better, you two take steps to be sure your friends are better. 

 

With your help and Andrea’s we will be able to enjoy the museum and New Year’s 
Day.  Thank you again. 

 

Love, 

Nancy 
 

Nancy Kaye 

Corresponding Secretary 

Finnish Lapphund Club of America 
 

 

 


